Dear Sir:

This is to verify your reception of W G E A, Geneva, A la.
on December 19, 1955,

This program was scheduled in compliance with your
request for a show for dxers on this date. We notified you

of the schedule; however, it seems the reply was lost in mail,

We appreciate your interest and we will notify you
of a later schedule.

Sincerely,

J. C. Williamg,
gcICW/ves Ssation Manager



